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IMPORTANT Covid-19 Communication 
Despite an excellent track record as a school during the pandemic, we are saddened that 
for safety’s sake this week we have had to close two class bubbles. 
   

Therefore, please read and note the following information: 
  

This communication is to inform you what would happen if a class bubble were to be in 
contact in the 48hrs before someone (either child or staff member) went on to have a 
positive Covid-19 test.  In the instance of this happening, the members of our school family 
assessed to be at risk are informed and asked to self-isolate; they would also be advised to 
monitor their health and seek a Covid-19 test should they develop symptoms.  
 

Please note the positive result can either be from an LFD (Lateral Flow Device) or PCR 
(Polymerase Chain Reaction) Test as the latest guidance includes notification of Positive for 
Covid-19 from either test; this is because positive LFD Tests are rarely followed by negative 
PCR Tests.  
  

Please inform us by emailing head@freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  or telephone the school office 
on 01772 632350 if your child is self-isolating (due to their or your symptoms) or has had a 
positive Covid-19 test.  
 

Please provide the following information: 
1) Your child’s name, class, date of birth  
2) Details of the symptoms  
3) The dates their symptoms started  
4) The date of the test  
5) The date the positive test result was given, with a copy/photograph of the 
notification for track & trace purposes 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
Headteacher’s Mini-Mentions 

Oliver Trussler & Megan Ball in Year 5 for fantastic diary 
extracts.  Helena Ford in Year 6 for being a good friend. 

Talia Ecclestone-Coyne in Year 1 for reading 50 books! In Reception 
Class, Isabella Butterfield for trying hard with her reading and Jacob 

Sanderson for persevering with his handwriting. 
Well done to Year 2 who have quickly adapted to moving to home 
learning this week with Mini-Mentions going to: 
Ella Ashton and Imogen Leech - for fantastic persuasive posters to advertise the parade of Prince Ali. 
Alexia Madley - for a beautiful seaside collage 
Alfie Wilson - for an excellent attitude and approach to home learning 
Ivy Fiddler and Lucy Stone - for being able to complete their home learning tasks independently, whilst their parents 
are busy working. 
 Harry Osborne - for brilliant ideas and vocabulary choices in his English work 
Freddie Osborne - for showing increased confidence when tackling his Maths challenges 

Congratulations! 
 

Bronze Reading 

Award 

Elsie Rothwell  

 
Silver Reading 

Award 

Keela Roxby  

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/
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 House Point Totals this week 

 

Balderstone 

101 

 

Hillock 

113 

 

Marsh 

89 

 

Naze 

73 

 

Freckleton’s Shining Stars 
‘Shine like stars in the world’ Philippians 2:15  

 

Freckles Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

        
Henry Kirk 

Kaiyah 

Critchley 

Lucas 

Fairclough 
Everyone Fionn Kerr 

Sylvie 

Wenman 
Boyd Clarke Logan Millings 

Summer Term Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 6th July Year 6 Class Trip to the Lake District 

Thursday 8th July Reception Class Pedestrian Right Start Training Session 4 

Friday 9th July PTFA Euro 2021 Football Fun Day 

Monday 12th July 4.30pm OUTDOOR Restricted Leavers’ Service  

Friday 16th July 3.25pm School closes for the summer holiday 

Monday 19th July INSET Day 4: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 

Tuesday 20th July INSET Day 5: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 
 

PTFA Sponsored Fundraising Event 

Euro 2021 

 Football Fun Day 

This fund-raiser replaces the usual Spring Fair & Summer Sizzle Barbecue. 
As well as Football Fun, the children will be learning more about the country their class has been 

allocated. Children are asked to gain sponsorship for practising football skills on the school field. 

This event will take place on Friday 9th July. Children are permitted to wear Football Kits or colours 

of the Country and trainers     on this day to aid the smooth running of the Euro 2021 Football Fun 

Day. Children will be kept in their class- bubbles with allocated time slots for their bubble. 

 

All participants will receive a fun shoot football and a school branded water bottle for taking part 

on the day, which they then may keep. Please raise as much money through friends and family 

sponsorship which must be  brought in on the day. 

The money raised from the Euro 2021 Football Fun Day will go directly towards our new fundraising 

target of £12k to support the school in the purchase of more class sets of iPads. 

THANK YOU in advance of your support! 

Freckles Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

England Italy Scotland Germany Spain Wales France Netherlands 

 

Annual School Reports  
Your children’s reports came home on Friday 2nd July. If you require 

additional copies due to family circumstances, please let Mrs Sanders 
know in the School Office. 01772 632350   

 


